
From: John Turner
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Pruett, Maria, EMNRD; Shelly Tucker
Cc: Mike Martin
Subject: South Culebra Bluff Unit No. 5-B C-141 Release Notification; API#30-015-22922 - Rockcliff Energy Operating

New Mexico LLC
Date: Sunday, September 16, 2018 5:38:05 PM

Lease operator discovered a release today, September 16, 2018, at the SCB #5 Facility due to a
failure of the 4” polyline that transfers produced water from the SCB #5 facility and Amoco facility to
the Candelario SWD 24 #1.  We are investigating the cause and will include in the C-141.  Currently
estimate 40 bbls of produced water was released from the polyline into the same area as the release
that occurred on April 27, 2018, behind the tank battery.
 
I will complete a C-141 and submit as required.  Let me know if you need any additional information.
 
Thank you,
 
John Turner
Rockcliff Energy Operating LLC
Sr. Environmental Specialist
342 Johnny Clark Rd
Longview, TX 75603
O: (903) 475-1865
C: (903) 261-4673
jturner@rockcliffenergy.com
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